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Meeting Notice 
On-Site at Murphy Playground  
Saturday, August 15th 10:00am – 12:00pm  

Tuesday, August 22nd 2:30pm – 4:30pm  
 

 

Please join us at Murphy Playground on either date listed above to discuss the 

renovation of the park and share your ideas with the project Landscape 

Architect! We will be set-up on the open lawn space. Improvements to 

Murphy Playground will include: 

 
 Universal access within the park; 

 Treatment of the park’s perimeter and entries to address issues of accessibility; 

 Redesign of the playground spaces and water play, including play equipment for all ages 

and resilient safety surfacing; 

 Site furniture and destinations for seating and picnicking throughout the park; 

 New plantings; 

 Discussion of hardcourt play space; 

 Renovation of open lawn; and, 

 Grading work and drainage enhancements to direct runoff appropriately 

 

At these on-site meetings, we will share the design concepts that were 

presented at our last virtual public meeting. We would love to hear your 

thoughts so that we may revise the proposed designs to best meet the needs of 

the community and all park users.  
 

Come enjoy some time in the park and share your ideas with us!  
 

If you have questions, please contact Jessie Waisnor at jwaisnor@brookinema.gov or 617-730-2616.   
 

The Town of Brookline does not discriminate in its admission to, access to, or operations of programs or activities on the basis of 

disability or any other characteristic protected under applicable federal, state or local law. Individuals who are in need of 

auxiliary aids for effective communication in Town programs or activities may make their needs known by contacting the Town's 

ADA Compliance Officer at 617-730-2345. Assistive Listening Devices are available at the Public Safety Building for public use 

at Town of Brookline meetings and events. Those who need effective communication services should dial 711 and ask the 

operator to dial the Town's ADA Compliance Officer. 
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